
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: SR/DMB        September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/s and Guardian/s, 
 

School of Rock Launch Party 
 
In order to mark the start of show season we would like to invite any students 
interested in being part of the cast or crew to a launch party.  The event will take place 
in the hall on Wednesday 21st September 3:30 – 4:45pm.  We will watch some clips of 
the show, learn about the characters and the plot and start to learn one of the whole 
cast songs.   
 
Students are invited to bring along their own popcorn, snacks and drinks.   
Please complete the attached form to give consent for your child to stay afterschool 
and to confirm your travel arrangements home.   
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=q510xXSxzk6TjW_s7KPIr2
mc2wzoDG1Eh8dIqflG4GBUQkJNUDI4QU9NNjFYQzFVTlRZMVBSQzlaWi4u 
 
If you are unable to use this link above, please bring in a signed note which states the 
child’s name and tutor group and that you give permission for them stay after school 
on Wednesday 21st September.   
 
We hope to meet together for a further open rehearsal at Open Evening on Thursday 
26th September and hope that your child will be able to part of this too.  We intend to 
rehearse in C3 at 6:30pm please make yourself available for this rehearsal.    
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 Ms S Whyte and Mrs S Richardson 
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